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Naturopathic Medicine Formulary subcommittee meeting 
 
 
In our recommendations presented to the naturopathic medicine committee on 1-
27-2014 we continue to support that Physician and Supervision supervision should 
be eliminated.  The formulary should be exclusionary and include “All legend drugs 
and all scheduled drugs with the exclusion of schedule 1 and 2 drugs”.  This is 
consistent with the current formulary under Physician and Supervision supervision.   
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